
To All members of the association
In the light of covid-19  lockdown,all normal activity is several hampered and 
disrupted. In case of any operational porblem with customs,port and allied matters 
please get in touch with office Bearers of association through Zoom to discuss of 
the issue s, Association office is closed and communication by email and updation 
on Website is being advised.

Regards
S N Bhaduri
Office Secretary


